
PUBLIC NOTICE
ROAD CLOSURE

Memorial Drive between Fred Conner Street and

Joe Hilton Street
The City of Avon Park is closing Memorial Drive between Fred Conner Street and Joe Hilton

Street on Wednesday, January 17, 2024, from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. to inspect the gravity

sewer main. And again, on Thursday, January 18, 2024, from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., to

perform jetting and vacuuming in preparation for an additional inspection.


